Howard Fink

From: Janet Chick [jchick711@aol.com]
Sent: Thursday, July 24, 2014 6:04 PM
To: finkh@twp.northfield.mi.us
Subject: Re: Northfield Township

Good move. We should stay in their line of vision. As things improve economically, with US23 renovations, and any good
movement on Northfield's part to develop they will take a longer look | hope.

Janet

Michael Flickinger | Director of Real Estate | Properties | Real Estate
Meijer | 2929 Walker Ave NW | Grand Rapids, MI 49544
P: 708-342-9995 | C: 630-334-6429 |

Janet M.Chick

----- Original Message-----

From: Howard Fink <finkh@twp.northfield.mi.us>
To: 'Janet Chick' <jchick711@aol.com>

Sent: Thu, Jul 24, 2014 5:56 pm

Subject: FW: Northfield Township

FY! 1 left a message on the Biltmore development.
Howard

Howard Fink

Northfield Township Manager
8350 Main St., Ste. A
Whitmore Lake, Ml 48189
Phone: (734) 449-2880 x 12
Fax: (734) 449-0123

From: Flickinger, Michael [mailto:Michael.Flickinger@meijer.com]
Sent: Thursday, July 24, 2014 4:29 PM

To: Jennifer Carlisle

Cc: Howard Fink

Subject: RE: Northfield Township

Howard,

Sorry | have not been able to get back with you this week. No movement on our timeline to build. We will continue to
monitor and if something should change, | will let you know. In the meantime, please share any additional positive news
as it becomes available.

Thanks!

Michael Flickinger | Director of Real Estate | Properties | Real Estate
Meijer | 2929 Walker Ave NW | Grand Rapids, Ml 49544

P: 708-342-9995 | C: 630-334-6429 |
michael.flickinger@meijer.com

Sent: Thursday, July 24, 2014 3:48 PM



